

# **MEMORANDUM**

Date: August 6, 2025

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

Via: Brian L. Barroso

City Manager

From: Todd Stoughton

City of Key West

Subject: Naming of the Key West Junior Football League Press Box – Wayne Goldstein

### Introduction

Requesting the City Commission approval of the naming of the Key West Junior Football League Press Box.

## **Background**

The Key West Junior Football League practices and plays at George Mira Field. In 2019, The Key West Youth Football held a special tribute for Mr. Wayne Goldstein who passed away prior to the start of the season to honor his years of service to the league as a coach, and as the voice of the youth football league.

In honor of Mr. Wayne Goldstein, the Key West Junior Football League has requested that the press box at George Mira Field be named in his honor.

## Financial Impact:

There is no direct financial impact to supporting this agenda item.

### Recommendation

The City Manager's Office recommends the Mayor and Commission approve the naming of the Junior Football League Press Box as 'the Wayne Goldstein Press Box' at George Mira Field.